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The public is hereby warned on the proliferation of fake
PhilHealth checks being encashed at commercial
establishments nationwide.

Recent reports from Region VII have shown that several
unscrupulous persons have encashed checks worth P65K at a
commercial establishment in Dumaguete City.  The checks
later turned out to be fake negotiable instruments.

We call on proprietors of business establishments to
exercise extreme caution when allowing similar transactions.
Should incidents like these arise, please immediately report
the matter to the nearest PhilHealth Regional or Service
Office or to our Fact-Finding and Administrative
Investigation Department at 637-9999 local 1905.


